
October 19, 2015

Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

Re: 89 Anderson Street Apartments

Laurie,

 Below is a response to your review comments for the project.

1.) Please see the attached specification for the Alternating Tread Stair, it 
should be in the spec manual submitted in section 055000 page 7.

2.) Please see the attached revised Special Inspections Statement with 
the Spray applied fireproofing included

3.) Please see the attached specification for the Prefabricated balconies

4.) Please See revised page A5-14 it is an ‘Exterior Projection’ it is made 
of non-combustible materials in keeping with the TYPE 1A construction 
type of the building at that level.

5.) Please see the attached ComCheck report for MEP
 

Sincerely,

Ryan Senatore, AIA  LEED BD+C

Principal

RYAN SENATORE ARCHITECTURE

 207-650-6414

 senatorearchitecture.com

 ryan@senatorearchitecture.com
 
  
  


